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Situated in the State of Ohio, County of Muski _a';( ��ip of
Falls, bounded and described as follows: 

O'��'
Being a part of the South Half of Quarter Township 1, Township 1 
North, Range 8 West, United States Military Lands, also being a 
part of Bank Lot 9 as the same is designated and delineated on 
Muskingum County Deed Book K, Page 644 and being more particularly 
described as follows: 

Beginning for reference at an axle found on the southeast corner of 
Lot 16 of Shady Lane Acres Subdivision as the same is designated 
and delineated on Muskingum County Plat Book 9, Page 12, also being 
the northeast corner of Bank Lot 9 as designated in Muskingum 
County Deed Book K, Page 644; 

thence along the east line of Lot 9 South 00 degrees 19 minutes 30 
seconds East 1177. 94 feet to an iron pin set and the principal 
place of beginning of the area to be annexed; 

thence continuing along said lot line South 00 degrees 19 minutes 
30 seconds East 693.25 feet to- a stone. found at the northeast 
corner of lands now or formerly owned by Bernard and Wilamena West 
(DR 368-189); 

thence along West's north 1 ine North 7 5 degrees 5 6 minutes 57 
seconds West 1172.26 feet to a pipe found; 

thence continuing along West's north line North 73 degrees 26 
minutes 18 seconds West 595.69 feet to an iron pin set; 

thence North 11 degrees 42 minutes 22 seconds East 136.42 feet to 
an iron pin set; 

thence along the former and current centerline of Olde Falls Rd. 
(CR 298) North 25 degrees 26 minutes 57 seconds East 638.56 feet to 
a point at the southwest corner of lands now or formerly owned by 
Christina Sharp (DR 941-92); 




